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Hi Diane,

Well | did get that book of selected papers from “The Third International Symposium on Software Reliability, Industrial
Safety, Cyber Security and Physical Protection of Nuclear Power Plant (ISNPP)” that | mentioned to you on the
telephone. | thought you would like to hear of the respect shown by the nuclear regulators in China. The quote is: “the
nuclear safety regulators of China mainly refer to the standards accepted by NRC regulatory guide,...”.
Although it is nice to say you are doing a good job, | think it is even nicer to hear other people say it.

Thank you,

Tom

The reference is on page 47, in the Conclusion section of an article titled: “A Study About Software V & V Evaluation of
Safety I&C System in Nuclear Power Plant” that starts on page 37.

This is from August, 2018.
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